
PETITE MARTINIQUE WHITSUNTIDE REGATTA 

FESTIVAL COMMITTEE INC. 

Petite Martinique, The Grenadines, Grenada, West Indies 
Tel/Fax: (473) 443-9326 

                   Email: pmwhitsuntide@gmail.com  
 
 

 Executive Chairman:                        Executive Secretary:                      Trustee 1:                           Trustee 2:                              PRO:                                     
     Terrance Logan                                Diana De Roche                     Quincy Mitchell                 Terrance Logan                  Britney Miller                              
443-9297/420-7313                                  415-3996                       443-9016/533-8595                   420-7313                          419-4781                          

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

August 8th 2023. 

 

Mrs. Sherron Roberts-Wiltshire 

General Manager, 

International Support Group Grenada 

Athletic Stadium,  

Ground Floor, East Wing,  

St. George’s, 

Grenada. 

 

 

Dear Mrs. Roberts-Wiltshire, 

 

We, the members of the above-named committee, would like to extend warm greetings to you and 

all members of staff of your company. 

 

On behalf of the Petite Martinique Whitsuntide Regatta Festival Committee, I am writing to 

express our deepest gratitude for your generous sponsorship and unwavering support towards this 

year's event. Your contribution has played a significant role in making the festival an extraordinary 

success. 

 

Your commitment to the Petite Martinique Whitsuntide Regatta Festival goes far beyond monetary 

support. It is a testament to your dedication to promoting community engagement, maritime 

traditions, and the spirit of camaraderie. Your sponsorship has enabled us to create an enriching 

experience for both participants and attendees, and for that, we are sincerely thankful. 

 

Your belief in our vision and your willingness to invest in the festival's success have not gone 

unnoticed. Thanks to your support, we were able to enhance various aspects of the event, from the 

exhilarating boat races to the vibrant cultural displays, ensuring that everyone who attended had a 

memorable and enjoyable time. 

 

Once again, thank you for your remarkable generosity and commitment to the Petite Martinique 

Whitsuntide Regatta Festival 2023. We look forward to the opportunity of working together in 

2024, to continue fostering a sense of community, celebrating traditions, and creating lasting 

memories. 

 

Please accept our heartfelt thanks. We value your support and look forward to celebrating many 

more successful events together. 

 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

 

_________________                 

Terrance Logan (Mr.)         

Executive Chairman 
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